Dear Appraisal Partners,
 
As you know, beginning December 1st 2018, in order to conform with CUSPAP the Appraisal Institute of Canada (AIC) has made compliance with new form standards a mandatory requirement.
 
To facilitate compliance with the new requirement as of December 1st 2018, Solidifi appraisers will be able to utilize the AIC 05-2018 forms through ACI/CRAL for all Solidifi orders with the supported picklist package attached to this e-mail. Please follow the instructions provided to configure this picklist onto your ACI/CRAL program. The picklist must be used on all Solidifi orders; it allows the appraiser to select from pre-set dropdowns for certain fields on the report and has been authorized by the AIC.   

Thank you for your continued partnership and patience during this process.
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